Amanda Baryenbruch

From: Barry Buechner <barrybuechner@gmail.com>

Sent: Monday, April 19, 2021 11:23 AM
To: Justin Nickels; Amanda Baryenbruch

Subject: External: Public Input: Mask Mandate Extension

Dear Mayor Nickels and Common Council,

First off, I want to thank you for your service to this incredible community. I hope we continue to see growth in the years to come!

Secondly, I am asking you to not extend the mask mandate in the upcoming meeting this week.

Thank you!

Barry Buechner Manitowoc, WI

Be Alert!

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or attachments.